
1st November 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

CHILDREN IN NEED DAY

This November at Brookvale Groby Learning Campus, we are raising money for Children in Need.

We are inviting our students to take part in many fundraising activities on Children in Need Day - FRIDAY
15TH NOVEMBER:

NON-UNIFORM
Students have the opportunity to come to school in

non-uniform for a donation of £1. It is important to
make it clear that students must still wear appropriate
clothing and lanyards for the school day. Students must
wear appropriate footwear, not wear vest tops or have
their midriffs showing or wear any offensive clothing. If in
doubt, please check our Post 16 dress code which we expect students on campus to
follow.

Should students not wish to wear their own clothes they can attend in full school uniform on the day as
normal, these students will still be able to make a donation to the charity should they wish.

Staff will also be in different attire/fancy dress on the day, so there may well be some interesting sights!

Contributions can be paid in cash to tutors in registration on the day.

Kind regards

Vicki Varney
Assistant Headteacher - Post 16

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2022/10/03144921/Dress-Code-2022_23-with-student-procedures-3.10.22.pdf

